

Community Bulletin

Non-Emergency contact number 101 – Emergency 999

Bosham burglaries

Please be aware that we had eight separate reports of breaks to local resident's homes in Bosham yesterday on 03/04. If you have any information that you feel may assist us with our investigations please contact us.

During the summer, here are some simple burglary prevention tips:

If you are out in the back garden, ensure that your front door is secure.

Put your garden tools and games away into a secure garage or tools shed, after using them, they could be used to break into your home, or your neighbours'.

When you leave a room unattended, close the windows and doors - especially on the ground floor.

If you want to leave windows open while you sleep, fit window restrictors so they cannot be fully opened, or make sure they are not large enough to allow access to a burglar.

Keep all wallets, purses, credit cards, car keys and other valuables out of sight.

Consider fitting outside security lighting or a visible alarm to help deter burglars. Even using pea shingle or gravel on a driveway and spiky plants in garden beds can help.

If you see anything suspicious please report it immediately.

It might be the vital piece of information we need! Sussex Police gratefully receive information on <u>all</u> suspicious activity, suspicious persons and Anti-Social Behaviour, occurring in your area. We thank you for your vigilance and together, in partnership, we will effectively reduce and detect crime.

Sussex CRIMESTOPPERS: 0800 555 111 Call anonymously with information about crime.